
Hello, Kids, 

isn’t it? 
in the creeks ! 

This is the time of the year we all look forward to, 
Nice long warm days with plenty of fat fish 

Many of my young friends will be busy preparing 
for the Annual Summer Camp, of course, and I look 
forward to seeing many of you once again. 

In  Sydney, of course, everyone is busy planning the 
decorations for the visit of our Queen early next year, 
and the city will really look marvellous. How many 
of you will have the opportunity of coming to Sydney 
then ? 

I have a letter from Lorraine Turnbull of the Coota- 
mundra Home (Lorraine also sent me a painting). In  
her letter she said, “ I  do like getting D u m .  I came 
here from Armidale and we didn’t get Dawn there. 
I’m a new girl here at the home, 1 3  years of age and 
I go to the High School. I’m very fond of missionary 
work, and hope that one day I can be a missionary.” 

Thank you for your letter, Lorraine, and I hope that 
one day you may get your wish. 

I also had a nice letter from Ida Dennison, another 
girl from the Cootamundra Girl’s Home. Ida, who 
was 14 recently, is very anxious to get some pen 
friends-boys or girls around about 1 3  or 14. So how 
about it, kids? It can get rather lonely when you’re 
away from home, you know, and Ida would answer 
all her letters. 
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In her letter, Judith Darcy (another lass from Coota- 

mundra) told me the Coota girls recently won three 
cups at the Temora Sports. Congratulations, girls ! 
That’s really a wonderful effort. 

Judith said the girls recently saw the coloured film 
I’m of the Coronation, and thought it was wonderful. 

sure we all did ! 

I also had a very interesting letter from Pam Tighe, 
an ex-Coota girl. Pam, whose address is now R.M.B. 
823  Temora Road, Young, said : 

“ I  do  hope you will continue sending me your 
monthly edition of Dawn, as I do like to see just 
what all my friends are doing and also see the photos 
that are sent in. I am enclosing a photo. of myself 
which was taken before I left for tennis on Sunday. 
I belong to a tennis club and we play nearly every 
Sunday. Next week they are having a night competition 
in town, in which I’ve entered. I’m just a beginner 
at tennis and might not do so well, but I’m sure i t  will 
be quite an experience and good practice; they say you 
must be in it to win it, so you never know-our club 
may have a 10-50 chance. The team consists of two 
ladies and two men. 

Best wishes to all who make D$wn the interesting 
magazine it is.” 

Well, youngsters, I think that’s about all our news 
for the present, but how about sending me some more 
letters and paintings, drawings, poems, etc.? . 

I think you’re all getting lazy. Well, all the best for 
the time beinq. 
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